
Printed on: 11/03/2021 09:10:05

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

28/02/2021  13:29:302021/0040/P SUPPRT David Gough As managing agents for the freeholder of this property we confirm full support the commercial tenant's 

application for the relocation of plant from the current exposed location on a flat roof in close proximity to the 

entrance to the flat , (4a Delancey Passage) which forms the upper floors of the subject premises, to a much 

more shielded location attached to the ground floor rear wall of the shop that it serves. As will be seen on 

inspection the new location is within a private yard remote from any residential units. 

Concerns, however unfounded, relating to noise pollution can no doubt be overcome by the provision of 

suitable encasement as a condition of planning consent.

Regards David Gough, Gough Commercial. tel 020 7038 3512 em. dg@goughcommercial.co.uk
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